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Published Admissions Number (PAN) for Admissions to 
St Aidan’s Church of England High School, Harrogate. 
For entry into Year 7 from September 2019 onwards 

 
 
 
The Governors of St Aidan’s Church of England High School are proposing to change 
the Published Admissions Number (PAN) to the School for entry into Year 7 from 
September 2019 onwards. By law they have to consult with all relevant parties 
between 9th December 2017 and 20th January 2018, this will be carried out on their 
behalf by North Yorkshire County Council. The proposed changes are outlined below. 
 
 
Over the past several years the Governing Body have consistently admitted above 
the set PAN of 226, they would therefore like to increase the PAN to 250 for entry 
into Year 7 from September 2019 onwards.  This new PAN number more accurately 
reflects the pattern of admission in recent years. 
 
All other aspects of the admissions criteria remain unchanged. 
 
Any comments relating to the proposed changes should be addressed to: the Clerk 
to the Governors, either in writing (St Aidan’s Church of England High School, 
Oatlands Drive, Harrogate, HG2 8JR) or by email (admin@staidans.co.uk) by 20th 
January 2018. 
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